                            The Evers & Co. October 2016 Real Estate Report 
The close-in Metro area market broke its recent recurring pattern in October.  While the District has often led the pack with sales and price increases over the past several months, Montgomery County was the leader this past month with a 13.4% increase in dollar volume of sales over last year, a 5.8 % increase in average price and a 14 % decrease in days on the market.  At the same time, sales and price increases in the District and Northern Virginia were moderate.
Buyers should be in the market now, because we anticipate continued rise in interest rates.  The bond market has already caused an increase in rates, and the Federal Reserve is signaling that they are ready to promote a rate rise.  While buyers are usually focused on the price of each property, the price of borrowed money often has a greater impact on the total cost of their purchase, so this is an excellent time to buy before the anticipated spring rate increase and the more competitive spring market.
*Statistics are taken from the Metropolitan Regional Information System ( MRIS) for three areas: Washington, D.C; Montgomery County, Maryland; and Fairfax County, Arlington and Alexandria in Northern Virginia.

